
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 12, 2021 

 

 

MONDAY 
Quilters – 1:00 PM 
 

TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00 PM 
 

THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry- 3:30 to 5:00 at 
Jenkins and 5:00 to 8:30 delivering. 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00 AM 
Worship Service– 10:15 AM 
 

The Family of Elder Sally Turko on the 
passing of her brother Dave Newberg, 
Family of Melanie Thomas Haraway,  
Timothy Habegger, 
Aunt CD & family and her daughter 
Kay, Family of coworker of Chad 
Strasser (death from Covid), 
Phillip Mikel, Andrew Brenneman’s 
son Beckett 
 

David & Julie Birdsong 
Gene & Della Crawford 
Beverly McCann 
Jerry & Dot Garner 
John Waggoner 
Carol Simpson 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938  

PRELUDE 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP 
From Psalm 19 
 
PRAYER OF INVOCATION 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Blessed Be the Name #103 
 
SCRIPTURE OF ASSURANCE 
Proverbs 1:20-23 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Freely, Freely #447 
 
OFFERING 
 
SCRIPTURE READING 
Matthew 25:31-46 
 
SERMON 
The Mission of the Church:  
TOGETHER We Serve 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Room at the Cross for you #331 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE AND  
THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
POSTLUDE 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

BRAND NEW SERMON SERIES! 
The Session (our governing body of elders and the pastor) asked the question 

recently, “What is the mission of our church?”. We spent considerable time 
thoughtfully piecing together a statement that we believe can guide Jenkins. 

“Together we worship and serve Jesus Christ and pursue God’s will.” 
 

If you missed last week, please watch a replay of last week’s service, and learn why 
“TOGETHER We Worship”  

 

Students were hit especially 

hard by the Waverly floods. 

Schools had feet of water in 

them, destroying supplies. 

The Waverly Cumberland 

Presbyterian Church has 

been a leader in their 

community, aiding those 

affected. They’re now 

helping students in need. By 

donating supplies listed to 

the left, we can help the 

Waverly students get back 

to normal and back to 

learning in the classroom. 

Thank you! 

 
Please continue praying for our church 
family listed on the front of the bulletin. 
There are two groups to pray for. One 

is a rotating group in our church 
 so that we can intentionally pray for 
each other year around. The other is 

our prayer list for those who had prayer 
requested for them during the week. 

Thank you for praying! 

Mark your calendars  
OCTOBER 9 FROM 4 TO 7 PM 

for our Drive Thru Fish Fry. 
 We’re doing it different than years past 

but continuing the tradition. There will be 
plenty of help needed and sign-up sheets 

will be passed around soon.  
Until then, pray for a great turn out as we 
support the ministries of Jenkins Church. 

 


